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February 28, 2002

Dr. Jeffery Clark, Professor
408 B Minard Hall

North Dakota State University
Fargo, ND 58105

Dear Dr. Clark:

The Native American Pharmacy Program would like to support your proposal which
seeks funding for a diabetes education project. This project is one of a kind. It provides
an opportunity for American Indian people to learn about diabetes and its effects on the
American Indian population.

The Native American Pharmacy Program finds that this diabetes education project has a
lot to offer our American Indian students who are seeking careers in medicine. They
have the opportunity to experience medicine from the American Indian practitioner’s
perspective, which is not common in this field. The project provides role models as well
as information for our students.

Your support of this project will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

AW, it

Jaclynn Davis Wallette
Program Coordinator

NDSU is an equal opportunity institution.




